
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DEAR PRIMARY FAMILIES 

We have come to our last week of home learning. We are looking forward to seeing everybody back in school on 
Monday. I hope you have found some of the activities in the newsletter helpful and fun! There is a bit of a rainbow 
theme in this newsletter. How many rainbows can you make this week?  – Tennille  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Watch the video and make your own collage inspired 
by art in the Tate Modern gallery.  
 
https://www.tate.org.uk/kids/make/cut-paste/play-
collage  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Have you ever made your own rainbow?  
 
https://www.ltl.org.uk/resources/making-rainbows/   
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Watch this video and practice signing the letter E.  
https://makaton.org/TMC/News_Stories/SOTW/SOT
W_Letter_E.aspx  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Watch this attention activity all about rainbows. 

 

 
 
 
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=atte
ntion+autism  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Join in with Andy Pidcock who is a Special Needs Music 
Teacher.  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3Hn4OTzBhT8  
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